To Aspire, Endeavour and Thrive Together

Dear Parent/Carer
Sixth Form Parents’ Evening

You are invited to attend the Sixth Form Parents’ Evening with your son/daughter; this will take place on
Thursday 14h December 2023 from 4.00-7.00pm. We encourage all parents to take advantage of the
opportunity to meet in person with your child’s teachers, working in partnership to prepare students for their A
level and vocational assessments.

During this event you will be provided with feedback on your child’s performance, the actions that they need to
take over the coming weeks and the support provided to ensure that your child is on track to reach their full
potential. We strongly encourage students to attend the evening too as it is an opportunity for us both to
congratulate them on their progress and provide feedback on what they need to do to achieve or exceed their
target grades.

You will need to make appointments online via SchoolCloud where you will have 7 minute appointments
available. We know how frustrating it can be to queue to see teachers on the evening so we will strictly adhere
to the 7 minute appointment times (as we did when we were online). Please understand that this is not our
staff being rude, but we want to ensure that your time on the evening is well spent and that all parents have
the valuable time they expect on the evening.

Please visit https://glossopdale.schoolcloud.co.uk/ or click the link here to book your appointments. You can
find guidance on how to add appointments here . We are opening up the appointments today so you are able
to book them now. Please cancel appointments if you are not able to attend as there will be a waiting list for
some teachers.

Your login details are:
Student First Name
Student Surname
Student Date of Birth

In addition, if you would like to make an appointment with Mrs Boakes, our Sixth Form Student Learning
Manager, you can do so between 4pm and 7pm. Please email sixthform@glossopdale.school if you would like
to arrange one of these meetings.

We look forward to welcoming you into school on 14th December.
Yours sincerely,

Mr D Peate - Head of Sixth Form
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The information in this letter should be shared with other personis) with parental responsibility for your child.


https://glossopdale.schoolcloud.co.uk/
https://support.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/article/801-video-parents-how-to-attend-appointments-over-video-call

